
   
 

 
 
 

 

HILL WATER WORKS 
Notice of CANCELATION  

 
The Water Commissioner's regularly scheduled meeting  
on Tuesday September 10th,  is canceled due to the State 

Primary Elections. If rescheduled, public notice will be posted.  
 

 
 

 
posted by Hill Water Works 09/08/2024 

 
 


